

December 15, 2015

Queen's University Faculty Association 9 St. Lawrence Avenue Kingston, ON K7L 3N6

Attention: Elizabeth Polnicky

Ontario Zone Zone de l'Ontario 5700 Cancross Court Mississauga, ON L5R 3E9 Canada redcross.ca croixrouge.ca

## Dear Elizabeth

Like you, I've been moved by the terrible plight of men, women and children who have risked everything to find a safe haven in Europe and elsewhere. Many have fled their homes in countries such as Syria, Iraq and Libya. Today, millions of people across the region are displaced and in desperate need of help.

With your support, migrants and refugees across the region are receiving food, water, shelter, medical assistance and other essential relief. As they struggle through incredible hardships, you are providing comfort, dignity and hope for the future.

As you may know, the Government of Canada will set aside one dollar for every dollar given by Canadian individuals between September 12<sup>th</sup>, and December 31<sup>st</sup>, 2015 to provide financing to experienced international and Canadian humanitarian organizations like the Red Cross.

Thank you very much for your generous gift of \$500.00, as this gift truly make a difference in the lives of those most vulnerable.

Sincerely,

Carol Stanford

Associate, Department of Philanthropy